
   

Guest Reminder 

One Week Before Breakfast 
 
Subject – Your Friendly Reminder - Project Success Dreams to Action Breakfast 
is One Week Away 

Dear Guest,  

I look forward to seeing you next week at the Project Success Dreams to Action 
Breakfast, Tuesday, April 21, 8 am to 9 am at the Metropolitan Ballroom in Minneapolis.   

If something comes up and you are unable to make it, please let me know.  We are 
happy to host someone you feel should attend in your place or fill the seat with an 
additional guest.   

Thank you and see you next week! 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

https://www.projectsuccess.org/
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Metropolitan+Ballroom+%26+Clubroom/@44.971258,-93.3509368,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x52b33498f91f578f:0xbcff0557c492ba14!8m2!3d44.971258!4d-93.3487481?hl=en

